EBD #10.1

2006-2007

TO:  

ALA Executive Board
RE:
Establishment of a ALA-Beta Phi Mu Distinguished Lecturers Joint Steering Committee. 

ACTION REQUESTED/INFORMATION/REPORT:

Recommendation that the Board that the establishment of a ALA-Beta Phi Mu Distinguished Lecturers Joint Steering Committee be piloted through an ad hoc EB special committee following the guidelines recommended in EBD#12.17.

ACTION REQUESTED BY:


Committee on Organization

CONTACT PERSON: Melora Ranney Norman, Maine State Library Outreach, 64 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04333-0064 melora@prexar.com cell 207-458-4299 



DATE:
June 27, 2006

BACKGROUND:

COO wishes to do everything in its power to encourage this important effort.  Following discussion on whether or not this committee might function well as a subcommittee of the newly-formed Scholarships Committee, COO voted to recommend to the Board that this project be piloted through an ad hoc EB special committee following the guidelines recommended in EBD#12.17.  COO anticipates that within two years a report will come to COO from the ad hoc group with a report regarding where this group is best located within the Association.  

 Attachments

